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I believe that the tax dollars for the lottery should be used towards the pool to help 

the youth in  community safe and also to teach them water safety. Children currently 

don’t have a location where they can feel safe enough from their home and from their 

current environmental in the county with more than just nine dispensaries around this 

community providing tax dollars for the lottery tickets to at least help them stay away 

from the community that puts them at harm can also put parents at is at their children 

are around mentors are able to teach them safety, and also provide them correct or 

activities in that process  


